
 

 

 
 

TO:   Amy Yeldell, Leigh Simmons  
FROM:   Tim Strack  
SUBJECT:  American Gypsum – Extension Request 
DATE:   May 20, 2024 

 
On March 12, 2024 a Multi Person Inspection took place at the Eagle-Gypsum Mine (Mine ID #: M-
1984-041) with Amy Yeldell and Leigh Simmons.  An inspection report was issued on March 25, 2024, 
and a corrective action was identified for the operator to submit a Technical Revision to clarify the 
current approved Mining and Reclamation Plans.  The due date for this corrective action is listed as 
5/24/2024. 
 
American Gypsum requests to extend this due date to 6/21/2024.   
 
American Gypsum has hired a consultant to assist with preparation of the Technical Revision.  A call 
took place on 5/20/24 between representatives from American Gypsum, DRMS, BLM, and the 
consulting firm.  A site survey is scheduled at the mine site for May 22, 2024, which will provide 
necessary measurement details to support the submitted Technical Revision.  The consultant 
believes that they will be able to meet the extended deadline of 6/21/24. 
 
Feel free to reach out to me directly at 970-524-8110 or tim.strack@americangypsum.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Tim Strack 
Plant Manager 


		2024-05-20T16:34:39-0600
	Tim Strack
	I am approving this document




